
Marsh Hill Newsletter 

April 28th 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope this newsletter finds you well. 

 

Eid Assemblies 

Very well done to all of our Year 4 pupils for their wonderful Eid assemblies this week. Thank 

you to all parents and carers who attended. I am always impressed by support for events 

that we put on in school and I know from the feedback that we receive that you appreciate 

the opportunities to come into school to see the hard work and effort that your children put 

into whole class assemblies: 

'Very well presented. Really nice to see all children involved with a speaking part.'  
 

'Fantastic play - a good way to promote kindness, empathy and care.' 
 

'Fantastic assembly!'  
 

'A unique play about Ramadan and Eid' 
 

'I enjoyed this assembly and thought the children were all fantastic! 
 

'Great assembly, brilliant performances by all' 
 

Online Safety 
 
Keeping pupils safe online is very much a partnership between school and home. The 
internet is forever growing and changing and it is paramount that we educate our children 
to be safe and respectful when online. 
  
If you would like more information about keeping your child safe online, please do not 
hesitate to contact school to speak with Cathy Lomas (Designated Lead for Safeguarding). In 
the event that Cathy is unavailable, we are fortunate in school to have a number of other 
members

 
of staff who have training in being safeguarding leads in school (Mr. Cusack, Mrs. 

Leavey, Mrs. Clover, Mr. Moheen, Mrs. Holmes, Mr.

 
Pritchard and Mrs. Hunt), and anyone 

of them will be happy to speak with and advise you in supporting your child to keep safe 
online. 
 
In addition, Cathy will be holding an online safety workshop for parents on Thursday 25th 
May. Next week we will be sending out a slip to parents with further information and 
timings on, where you will be able to confirm your attendance, We look forward to seeing 
as many of you as possible for this very worthwhile meeting. 



 
Teacher Training Day 

School will be closed to all pupils on Friday 26th May, as staff will be undertaking mandatory 

teacher training. We will re-open to all children after the half term break on Monday 5th 

June. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 1st May School closed – May Bank Holiday 
 

Thursday 4th May (3.30pm) Year 2 Sleepover Meeting 
 

Thursday 4th May Year 3 Active English Workshop  
 

Friday 5th  May King’s Coronation Celebration 
 

Monday 8th May School closed (King’s Coronation Bank Holiday) 
 

Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th 
May 

Year 6 SATs week 
 

Tuesday 16th May Year 5 trip to Steelhouse Lane 
 

Friday 19th May Year 2 trip to Blakesley Hall 
 

Wednesday 24th May Year 4 trip to Aston Hall 
 

Thursday 25th May Online Safety Workshop for Parents 

Friday 26th May Teacher Training Day - School closed to all pupils 
 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd 
June 

Half Term Holiday 
 

Monday 5th June School re-opens for all pupils after the half term break 

Friday 30th June – Saturday 
1st July 

Year 2 Sleepover in the woods 
 

Friday 21st July Term ends – children return in September 
 

 

I wish you all a happy, safe and peaceful Bank Holiday weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. J. Cusack 

Head Teacher 


